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Hello Red Door Parents! 

 

This week the children of Red Door learned all about Hanukkah! We showed the children shapes that 

represent Hanukkah such as the Menorah, the Dreidel and the Star of David.  

 

For our small group/art activity the children worked on creating their Menorah’s. They used blue and 

yellow paint, construction paper and their hands and fingers to bring their beautiful creations to life! 

They are also so excited to bring home the Christmas cards they worked on as a Christmas surprise!  

 

For our music and movement portion the children sang and danced to I Have a Little Dreidel, Oh Dreidel, 

Dreidel, Dreidel I made you out of clay and when you're dry and ready oh dreidel I shall play! Hanukkah 

is Here (Sung to: "Row, row, row your boat") Hanukkah is here, Hanukkah is here. 

Eight tall candles in a row, Hanukkah is here. Hanukkah is here, Hanukkah is here. Light the candles one 

by one, Hanukkah is here. 

 

The stories the children followed along to were, Honeyky Hanukkah, Pete the Cat 12 Groovy Days of 

Christmas, Santa is Stuck!, The Gingerbread Man, and No More Diaper For Ducky. 

 

For our outdoor activities the children enjoyed playing red light, green light, crawling through the 

tunnel, dancing Ring Around the Rosey with their friends and teachers and even tried running like 

reindeer! 

 

Parent's please always remember to keep your child's nails short as to not scratch our friends while 

playing and to take home your child's pillows and blankets every Friday (if your child naps at school) and 

bring them back fresh and clean on Monday! Have a wonderful weekend Red Door family! 

Thank you all for your holiday wishes and gifts. They are truly appreciated. 

 

Ms. Karla 

Ms. Kasey 

 


